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Its extremely disappointing that Gatwick has not engaged with local residents.
I have seen so many of their comments around support of local communities but have heard nothing on the impact and
mitigations to the houses directly under the runway. I have commented at every stage of consultation that the impact of the
noise would be unbearable on my home and have had no response or interest.
I live at the "bottom of the runway" and to date have only received letters checking my ownership and advising me of the
consultations. I'm not able to afford to instruct legal representation, or expert consultants as Gatwick Airport can. I have
yet to hear anything that alleviates my worries about what the future will hold for me and my family should this expansion
go ahead. Come on Gatwick, show some genuine care for your neighbours!


